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SHORT BLURB for E-Newsletters / Intranet Postings:

Give Dollars. Make Change.  It’s time for the Charitable Fund Drive!

The Charitable Fund Drive is coming to your office this month – don’t miss out on State employees’ best chance all year to make a budget-friendly charitable donation, using the ease of payroll contribution.  The dollars State employees pledge today have an immediate positive impact on both Oregonians’ lives and Oregon’s livability. Learn more and make your pledge today at ecfd.oregon.gov!
[PAIR WITH LOGO OR GRAPHICS FOR FUND DRIVE LOCATED UNDER GRAPHICS TAB:]
https://www-auth.oregon.egov.com/gcfs/PublishingImages/ecfd-icons-banner.jpg
https://www-auth.oregon.egov.com/gcfs/PublishingImages/Give-Dollars-Make-Change.jpg
https://www.oregon.gov/gcfs/Pages/Fund-Drive-Materials.aspx
LONGER ARTICLE for printed newsletters / web postings

Give Dollars. Make Change. It’s time for the Charitable Fund Drive!

The Oregon Employees’ Charitable Fund Drive is coming to your office this month – don’t miss out on State employees’ best chance all year to make a budget-friendly charitable donation, using the ease of payroll contribution.  

Many State employees may not know that they have this opportunity to give to any of more than 750 charities working in Oregon – on issues ranging from health to housing, from social equity to the environment, from animals to arts and culture!

The dollars State employees pledge today have an immediate positive impact on both Oregonians’ lives and Oregon’s livability.  Stories of some people and communities helped by Charitable Fund Drive donations include:

· Helping refugees move from high school to college…
· Giving kids real-world training in the arts…
· Bringing outdoor learning and job training to Spanish-speaking kids and families…
Or see what a donation of $1 per paycheck or more can accomplish!

Learn more, and make your pledge today at ecfd.oregon.gov!
